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Monday 3rd March 2025 

Year 3 Poetry Slam 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are excited to invite you into school to join us for the Year 3 Poetry Slam. The children will be 
performing poems learned in the class this term, as well as performing some of their very own 
poetry! 

The event will take place on Friday 28th March at 11.00  while 11.30am.  

This will be a fantastic opportunity to hear your children as poets and enjoy listening to the poems 
they are working hard on creating 

Please book yourself a place via Arbor using the steps below: 

●​ Log into your Arbor Parent Portal 
●​ Scroll down to ‘Clubs’ 
●​ Select ‘ Year 3 Poetry Slam’ to book yourself in 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to speak to the Year 3 team. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Davenport, Miss Holroyd and Mrs Druce 

Year 3 Team 
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